
Honoring the SSSP in Your Estate Planning 
 
Thank you for considering the SSSP in your estate planning.  Making a bequest to 
the SSSP ensures that the Society can continue to serve as a space that supports 
social justice research and the development of scholar-activists for years to come.  
The following is an example of making your wishes for bequests known in your 
estate planning.  Please also consider consulting a financial or legal advisor when 
planning your estate especially for tax benefits and other details.  
 
“I give or bequeath to the Society for the Study of Social Problems, a qualified charitable organization, the sum 
of $___________or the following percentage_____ of my estate or securities or property described here in, 
namely……to be used as directed by the Board of Directors of the Society for the Study of Social Problems.” 
 
Inform the Executive Officer if You Make a Generous Donation 
 
If you honor the Society with a bequest, please contact the Executive Officer at hector.delgado49@gmail.com 
to discuss how you would like your donation to be recognized and celebrated.  The Society will also respect 
your request for anonymity. 
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